(4
% l'o

«*/mm.«
KAUKAUNA

\J \/
(LLLLA)

MEMO

To: Special Events Committee
From: Youth Services Librarian
Date:  June 10, 2024

Re: Amplified Music Request

Recommended Action

Dear Special Events Committee,

[ am requesting permission to have amplified music during the Fairy Walk on Monday,
August 19, 2024. The event is held at 1000 Islands Environmental Center and will run
from 5:00 PM to 8:00 PM. The use of amplified sound ensures that every participant can
hear all announcements during the event, reaching all areas of the center grounds.
Amplified music also helps to create a lively atmosphere, keeping attendees engaged
throughout the event.

Thank you for your consideration. I am happy to discuss any questions or concerns you
may have. I look forward to making this event a memorable experience for all.

Sincerely,

Sarah Wroblewski

Youth Services Librarian
Kaukauna Public Library
(920)766-6340 ext. 6



